
 

 
 
Dear SJUSD Community,  
 
Have you ever thought about teaching?  
 
St. Johns Unified School District is always looking for those who are passionate about helping young people 
reach their full potential. This is why SJUSD has partnered with Arizona State University Sync to offer those 
living in St. Johns the chance to earn their bachelor’s or master’s degree leading to teacher certification. The best 
part is that this can all be done at home through Zoom at no tuition cost to the student. We have already had 
individuals in St. Johns join the program who are successfully working towards full-time employment as a 
teacher.  
 
On Thursday, June 29th at 5:30pm at the SJUSD district office (450 S. 13th W.) we will be holding an 
information session about the program for those who are interested. A representative from the ASU Sync program 
will be joining us to share about the program and answer any questions.  
 
Interested candidates could be starting the program as soon as this Fall, working towards a career in education 
without having to worry about paying for tuition or leaving St. Johns to pursue it. We hope you will join us on 
June 29th. Please share this information with anyone else that you know that might be interested.  
 
Best regards,   
 
SJUSD’s Admin Team  
 
Informational Flyer about ASU Sync: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ull6IvZhBTT_OIsgDuczW97IEECpPpM8/view?usp=sharing 
 
 
Informational Video about ASU Sync: https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RqDzidAzjZ4 
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